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This issue of The  Chatter is dedicated to Walt Jackson our member and our friend. 

 

Walter T. Jackson 

November 14, 1938 - December 12, 2016 

 

 Walt joined the CAF Lobo Wing in 2001.  He was the Finance Officer for the last 10 years and 
managed the PX.  He was our “money man”.  From Day One hew was totally engaged with the Lobo 
Wing and its mission.   

 Walt was friendly, likeable, cheerful and had a great sense of humor.  On Saturdays at the 
Hangar he would sit in his favorite chair at the table in the Ready Room with reference catalogs piled 
up looking up parts etc.  During staff meetings he was always ready to give his in-put and his many 
opinions of the day.  Walt always had a can-do attitude, someone we could always count on. 

 To his family, Walt was known as “Pops”.  He lived in a “busy”  house with his daughter, Kim 
Hardy, and two grandsons.  He loved all the activity around him.  His daughter, Kim, is also a member 
of the Lobo Wing.  Walt especially loved going to lunch with his granddaughter and great grandson.  
He truly loved to be around his family. 

 God and Church were important to Walt.  His good friend, Fr. Gonzales, presided at a Latin 
High Mass with all the pomp and circumstance fit for a king!  A beautiful farewell to a wonderful 
person and a very good friend.  Walt, you were like family to us.  We will miss you dearly.    


